A Happy New Year
With A Real New Beginning . . .

Alaska will begin 1974 with fresh opportunities for
\, - the Alaska Native peoples. With the arrival of over
130 million dollars this month in payments to Native
(ﬁ)rporalions under the Alaska Native Claims Settlement
Act of 1971, Eskimos, Indians, and Aleuts will now have
the chance to make wise investments to pass along to
future generations. Each Native enrolled in the regional
and village corporations will soon receive stock certificates
as members of these corporations. Now it is up to
Native people to exercise the rights as members of
regional and village corporations and to participate in
decisions affecting the future of the Alaska Native
people. Contact the legal division of your Native corpora-
tion to find out what your rights are as Native stock-
holders. Make your Native corporation work for you and
your children. May we all have a Happy New Year

with a real new beginning for Alaska Natives.
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